
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 

REGARDING THE RATHGEBER PARK TOUR 

LOCATED AT RATHGEBER PARK (MAP BELOW)  

708 HEADWATERS BOULEVARD – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

APRIL 19, 2023, AT 5:00 P.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs Parks & Recreation Commission may attend the Rathgeber Park Tour. The 

tour will be held April 19, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at Rathgeber Park, located approximately at 708 Headwaters 

Boulevard. A quorum of the Parks & Recreation Commission may be present, and no action or vote will 

be taken by the commission. 

Certification 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on April 14, 2023, at 10:45 a.m. 

Staff Contact: Andy Binz, Parks & Community Services Director 

abinz@cityofdrippingsprings.com 

(737) 802-6569 

       ____________________________________ 

       Andrea Cunningham, City Secretary 

 

 

 

mailto:abinz@cityofdrippingsprings.com

